
 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 8th June (Week B) 

Notices:  
 All Years: Please continue to check that your child has completed their weekly tutor check-in survey by 

Wednesday; this has proved to be a good way for students to report any issues to their tutors.   

 Year 10: Live  Tutorials: 
           Following the success of our Year 12 live tutorials, we will be rolling this offer out to Y10 students over the      
coming weeks. We believe that some synchronous (live) tutorials will complement the experience of our Year 10 
students whilst studying at home. The benefits may include: 

 Reassurance through face-to-face communication. 

 Opportunities for students to ask questions and seek clarification. 

 Opportunities for teachers to explain particularly difficult concepts. 
 More efficient feedback to students. 

 Year 10 live tutorials will run on Friday and will begin with English, Maths and Science. Attendance is not compulsory. 
Students will soon receive a link seeking their permission to participate. Teachers will invite Y10 students to take part in 
tutorial sessions through the Show My Homework platform. 

Safeguarding update: 
Mental Health 
In the last bulletin, we shared this website https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk 
There is a wealth of resources on there, but one that seems particularly helpful and relevant for parents is this:  
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus/  

As always, if there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o and if you have any safeguarding concerns - contact 

nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

For all online safety information on our website please click here. 

 

  Covid-19 school closure updates: https://farmorsschool.fluencycms.co.uk/Coronavirus-Updates 
Other letters to Parents: http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 
No new letters this week. 
 
Regards 

Pastoral Team 
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